
Subject: Request to Divide Property into Two Distinct Sections 

Dear City of Albuquerque Planning Department, 

We respectfully request that the property be divided into two distinct sections. We propose that 

one section be designated for ownership by Che and Emelly Gabaldon, while the other section be 

allocated for joint ownership by Henry and Sadie Gabaldon. 

We believe this division will better accommodate the interests of all parties involved. Please let 

us know if you require any additional information or would like to discuss this proposal further. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Henry & Sadie Gabaldon 

Che & Emelly Gabaldon  

 


